
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
Student athletes, families invited to Recruiting Realities 
 
 
Glenbard East High School and the Glenbard East Athletic Booster Club will host 
Recruiting Realities. This is not your ordinary educational event for high school student 
athletes and parents. This will be an hour-long, action-packed interactive seminar tailored 
to educate students, parents and coaches about the financial opportunities through 
athletics, NCAA admission standards and eligibility guidelines, and much more. 
 
This event is designed for every high school athlete in every sport.  All local high school 
athletes and their families are welcome to attend. 
 
Recruiting Realities will be presented at 7 p.m. Tuesday, November 15, in Rider Hall at  
Glenbard East, 1014 South Main St. in Lombard. 
 
For further information, contact athletic director Mark Kolkman at (630) 424-6700 Ext. 
1253. 
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